EXCHANGE OF NOTES (September 20 and 30, 1965) BETWEEN THE GOVEBNMENé
OF CANADA AND THE INTER-AMERICAN DEVELOPMENT BANK AMENDIN
THE AGREEMENT OF DECEMBER 4, 1964, IN ORDER TO PROVIDE ADDF

TIONAL FUNDS FOR ASSISTANCE TO LATIN AMERICAN COUNTRIES
WHICH ARE MEMBERS OF THE BANK.

I

The Secretary of State for External Affairs to the President of the
Inter-American Development Bank

DEPARTMENT OF EXTERNAL AFFAIRS

September 20, 196%

Felipe Herrera, Esq.,

President,

Inter-American Development Bank,
Washington, D.C.

DEAR MR. HERRERA :

As you know, Section 16(a) of the Agreement between the Government of
Canada and the Inter-American Development Bank, signed at New York o
December 4, 1964(1), provides that the agreement may be extended to cover 3ne
additional funds which the Government of Canada may make available for th
purposes of the Agreement. Accordingly I am pleased to propose that the amoune
made available under Section 2(a) of the Agreement be increased from thl
specified initial sum of CDN $10 million to a total of $20 million. These additlo}rla
funds will be made available on the same terms and conditions as those relati®
to the original Canadian contribution.

If you agree to the foregoing I propose that this letter and your repl.y Sh‘;l:
constitute an amendment to the Agreement of December 4, 1964, effective b
date of your reply.

Accept, Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration.

PAUL MARTIN
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